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Every Child is a Star at Family Day Care 

 

‘Every Child is a Star’ is the theme for this year’s National Family Day Care Week, commencing on 3 May. 

 

National Family Day Care Week is a great way to recognise and celebrate the important role of family day 

care educators and services play in the development and well-being of 179, 200 children across the country. 

 

Carers, parents and children of Camden’s Family Day Care Service will join to celebrate the week at a 

special morning tea. 

 

Camden’s Family Day Care service provides early childhood education and care services for children across 

the Camden Local Government Area.  Camden Family Day Care is a unique home-based education and 

care service that offers a warm, safe, secure and stimulating home environment catering for young babies 

through to pre-teens. 

 

Operating under the same National Quality Framework as other forms of childcare, Camden Family Day 

Care incorporates national regulations, quality and qualifications standards for educators, educational 

frameworks and an assessment and ratings process. 

 

Camden Family Day Care supports all their educators by coordinating regular training, meetings and 

workshops as well as regularly visiting their homes to monitor and report on the children’s’ progress. The 

Camden Family Day Care staff and educators are committed to supporting the delicate transition of children 

between home and care. 

  

Camden Family Day Care unit is located at the Narellan Child, Family and Community Centre on Queen 

Street, Narellan.   

 

To find out more about on this flexible, early childhood education and care service please contact 4645 5951 

or email fdc@camden.nsw.gov.au. 

 

ENDS 
Words: 251 

 

 

Media Contact: 
Belinda Howell 

Team Leader Community Engagement, Camden Council 
PO Box 183, CAMDEN NSW 2570 

Phone:  4645 5154 
Fax:  4645 5142 

Email: belinda.howell@camden.nsw.gov.au 

mailto:fdc@camden.nsw.gov.au

